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Dear Yankton Baseball Alumni 
  
 Yankton Baseball Association Needs Your Help! 
  
We are wanting to finish making Riverside Field at Bob Tereshinski Stadium one of the most beautiful 
ballparks in the State of South Dakota. As many of you know, we recently completed stage 1 by 
installing infield turf a few years ago.  We have started stage 2, lighting project, which has allowed 
even more games and tournaments to be showcased in Yankton. We still have over $50,000 left to 
finish the project. Stage 3 will be installing outfield and warning track turf.  These projects will create a 
brighter future for Yankton​ ​baseball. I would like to personally invite you to be a part of these projects 
and future projects! 

We are asking the Yankton Baseball Alumni for your consideration of financial support to help 
offset the cost of the turf and light projects and various other renovations that need to be done 
at Riverside Field as well as continue the baseball program itself.​  Your support of Yankton 
Baseball will allow us to continue to provide a bright baseball future for the youth of Yankton.  

To make a donation in your name or in honor of someone special, please complete the bottom portion 
of this letter and return with your donation to: Yankton Baseball Association, PO Box 299, Yankton, 
SD  57078.  

You can also donate online to:  ​https://www.mtmc.edu/giving/make-a-gift/give-a-gift-online/​.  Please 
choose “other” under direct gift to tab and type in Bob Tereshinski Field. 

Thank you for your consideration and support of Yankton Baseball.  If you have any questions, please 
contact me at 605-660-9701 or jason4nelson@gmail.com.  

Sincerely,   
  

Jason Nelson  

  
Jason Nelson 
President  
Yankton Baseball Association  
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Bob Tereshinski Field Pledge Form 

 
Donor Information (please print)  
Name__________________________________________________________________________ 

Billing Address___________________________________________________________________ 

City______________________________________________ Zip___________________________  

Phone ________________________________________  Home ____ Cell ____ 

Alt. Phone_____________________________________  Home ____  Cell_____ 

Email_______________________________________________________________________ 

Pledge Information  

I (we) pledge a total of $ ____________________________ payable now or 

Payment Plan: $ _________   (circle) monthly/quarter/yearly for ____ number of years 

I (we) plan to make this contribution in the form of: ___cash ___check  ___credit card  __other 

I authorize MMC to bill my credit/debit card: ___Visa  ___Mastercard   ___Discover  ___American Express  

Card # ___________________________________VRU # ________________   Exp. Date____ /_____  
Authorized Signature _______________________________________________________________ 
  
Your gift to the Bob Tereshinski Field Project will be acknowledged on a permanent plaque at the field 
  

MVP - $10,000 to $100,000 
Grand Slam - $5,000 to $9,999 
Home Run - $1,000 to $4,999 

Triple - $750 to $999 
Double - $500 to $749 

Single Level - Up to $499 
  

Acknowledgement Information  
Please use the following name(s) in all acknowledgements:  
 ___________________________________________________________________________  
 ___ I (we) wish to have our gift remain anonymous.  
  
Signature(s) Date  
  
X_________________________________________________________________________ 
  
 


